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April 30, 2013

 Barcy McNeal, Secretary
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:  Letter of Compliance .
Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI
Docket No. 90-9092-TP-TRF

Dear Secretary McNeal:
Pursuant to the Commission’s Entry dated March 20, 2013, TSC Communications, Inc.
submits this letter stating that the Company is in compliance with the Order and that the
Company’s intrastate access rates are set at parity with the its corresponding interstate

rates. Therefore, no tariff revisions to the switched access rates are necessary.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 419-739-2296.

Sincerely,
Y/er??M/ ’///, L
Lonnie Dée(ersen
- Chief Operating Officer
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